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                  Thursday 19th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Following the announcement yesterday of national school closures, I have to inform you that 

our school will close at 3.15pm tomorrow Friday 20th March. 

 

As I am sure you are aware, this closure may last for some time and will be a new and 

challenging experience for all of us. 

 

The Prime Minister stated that some children may be able to attend school after tomorrow, 

for daily care rather than education, in order for parents to continue their role as key 

workers. It is almost 3.00pm as I write this, and the promised list of key workers has still 

not been published, so I am unable to confirm any entitlement to one of these places. 

It is apparent however, that both parents would need to be engaged in key roles and 

therefore unable to provide care at home for their child. 

 

I will update you all in a further letter tomorrow. 

 

In the meantime, I have attached a list of services distributed by the Local Authority earlier 

today should you be looking for additional support.  

 

As always, if you need a chat about anything at all, please let me know. 

 

Geoff Wharton 


